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September 6, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian: 

 

As we continue to monitor the temperature, our excellent team of dedicated professionals will 

continue to take all necessary precautions to maintain a safe learning environment and keep your 

child(ren) as cool and comfortable as possible. 

 

As stated previously, these measures include lowering window shades, using portable fans where 

available, limiting activities during physical education classes, and keeping students inside 

during lunch recess. 

 

Schools are continuously observing and recording of temperatures in all school classrooms and 

will be moving students to cooler areas in the school building upon reaching benchmark 

temperatures of 90 degrees or above.  

 

We have also placed an emphasis on hydration by providing students and team members with 

frequent water breaks throughout the day. 

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through the challenging weather 

conditions and anticipate that they will not present further issues beyond today’s school day.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Olga Hugelmeyer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


